
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

21. FERRY ROAD:  PROPOSED “NO STOPPING” OUTSIDE NUMBER 537 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval to install broken yellow “no stopping” lines at the 

entrance to the Korean Full Gospel Church at 537 Ferry Road. 
 
 The Board resolved that the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time on the northern side of 

Ferry Road commencing at a point 149 metres from its intersection with Tilford Street and extending in 
a westerly direction for a distance of 15 metres. 

 
 


